
Dear Mr Medcalf 

Thank You 

On behalf of the Yorkshire Air Ambulance (YAA) we would like to say a huge heartfelt thank you for your generous 

donation of £500.00.  

It costs £19,000 a day to keep both of Yorkshire’s Air Ambulances in the air, and as an independent Charity we rely on 
the generosity of people like yourself to help save lives 7 days a week, 365 days a year. Your donation helps us 
to:                           

• Provide a life-saving rapid response emergency service in Yorkshire to 5 million people across 4 million acres 
• Attend over 1,300 incidents a year, an average of 4 every single day 
• Deliver specialist treatment on-scene or fly patients to the most relevant major trauma treatment centre for 

their injuries or medical issue, in the quickest time possible 

Like many charities across the UK, we have been hit hard by the COVID-19 pandemic and it is donations such as 
yours that have kept our service running, and enabled us to provide urgent medical care to those who need us. 

Your donation saves lives and your support is truly appreciated by us and our patients. Thank you for thinking of the 
Yorkshire Air Ambulance. 

For more information about our work and fundraising activity please visit www.yaa.org.uk.  We would love to keep 
you updated with occasional information.  To receive our emails, please visit the 'Update Your Preferences' page on 
our website or get in touch. 

Yours Sincerely, 

Veronica Hinchcliffe 

Yorkshire Air Ambulance 

For more information about our work and fundraising activity please visit yaa.org.uk. If at any point in the future, 
you do not wish to hear from us, please feel free to contact us and let us know. 

Follow us: Facebook │ Twitter │Instagram  
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